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A local boy narrowly escaped serious injury after being hit by a 
large piece of falling ice. 
 
Deputies from the Clinton County Sheriff’s Office responding 
to a 911 call at a residence on Auger Lake Road in Keeseville 
just before 3:00pm yesterday discovered a 5-year-old boy who 
had become trapped beneath a large chunk of ice.  
 
The young boy was outside playing with his brother at the 
time he was struck by a large piece of ice that broke free from 
a nearby roof.  Deputies were able to remove the ice from the 
boy before EMS arrived.  The ice chunk was estimated to have 
weighed about 250 pounds. 
 
The boy was transported to CVPH medical center and was 
later released. He suffered no serious injuries from the 
incident 
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